

## **CITY OF SEATAC**

## HOTEL/MOTEL TAX ADVISORY COMMITTEE

VIRTUAL MEETING: July 8, 2020, 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. City of SeaTac HMAC

Chair: Councilmember Stan Tombs

Call-in Details:

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/682622261

You can also dial in using your phone.

United States: +1 (646) 749-3122

Access Code: 682-622-261 - PLEASE REMEMBER TO MUTE YOUR PHONE/DEVICE

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts:

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/682622261

PLEASE SEE NOTE BELOW

## **AGENDA**

- 1) Virtual Meeting Outline / Process Aleksandr Yeremeyev, Economic Development Manager
- 2) Facilitated Introductions All

(5 Minutes)

3) Review and Approve Minutes of April 8, 2020 meeting

- (2 Minutes)
- a. May 13 meetings cancelled due to COVID-19 concerns and no urgent matters
- 4) SeaTac Police Department Report

(3 minutes)

5) Lodging Tax Funding Process / Discussion

- (45 Minutes)
- 6) Next Steps Aleksandr Yeremeyev, Economic Development Manager
- (5 minutes)

7) City Updates

(5 minutes)

- 8) Other Business
- 9) Adjournment

A quorum of the City Council may be present

## **PLEASE NOTE:**

Due to the current COVID-19 public health emergency, and social distancing protocols, pursuant to the Governor's and public health officials' orders, this meeting will be conducted virtually. The public may also call in to the conference line to listen to the meeting per the details provided above. While you will be able to hear the meeting; you will not be able to participate in the meeting. You will be asked to identify yourself. (Committee members and funding applicants are encouraged to log in via computer or tablet and will be called upon to speak). Please note that if you are unable to mute your phone, everyone else on the call-in line will be able to hear you, so please refrain from speaking. If background noise or side conversations interfere with the meeting, your line may be muted or disconnected. City Hall is closed so no one will be able to physically attend this meeting.

This is a working advisory committee and although open to the public, no public comment process is provided. If you have questions, please email them to ayeremeyev@seatacwa.gov.